
  

Newsletter 7th October 2016 

Menu Week: Week beginning 10th October will be Week 2 

Sixth Form Coffee Morning 

The sixth form held their first amazing coffee morning last Thursday. The young people worked really 
hard to organise and run the event. Each of them took a designated role and worked together to 
offer parents a variety of experiences. We sold gifts made by our enterprise group- Goodies Galore. 
Coffee and cake was served to support the Macmillan charity. Bulb planting and a clay craft activity 
allowed us all to get our hands dirty. 

It was fantastic to see so many sixth form parents come along to support us. Thank you. We hope to 
see you for the next coffee morning on 19th January 2017. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We raised a total of £313.31 from our Macmillan Coffee Mornings – many, many thanks to those of 

you, who baked or sent in cakes or came and along and participated. Lots more photos for you to 

see on our website – please take a look! 

 

 

 

 

Snowdon Moonlight Challenge in aid of NSPCC 

Our very own Susie Griffiths has also been raising money by climbing 

Snowdon at midnight!! She raised a total of £495 for the NSPCC. 

Well done Susie! 



World Maths Day Friday 14th October. 

 
We are counting down to World Maths Day next Friday when the pupils 
and staff will be enjoying a variety of games and activities which will 
prove that Maths can be fun for everyone.  To help set the theme of the 
day we are asking staff and pupils to wear a top 
that has a mathematical link.  This can be a 
sports top or t-shirt with a number or date on 

it, something with shapes or patterns would be appropriate.   Maybe you 
have a birthday badge or baseball cap with a number on it, if you don’t 
have anything suitable please don’t worry as staff can help pupils 
decorate their clothes with stickers, cut out numbers etc on the day. 

 
 
Sixth Form News 
 
6th Form have made a great start on our allotment this term, students have worked as a team 
clearing our site ready for planting. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The 6th form would like to thank The Shed Garden Centre and 
Coffee Shop at Stourport for their very generous donation of 
garden equipment for our allotment. 
 

 

Year 11, 12, 13 Prom has been booked for Friday 23rd June 2017 at the 

Gainsborough Hotel, Kidderminster  

OCTOBER 

10 Sixth Form Residential – individual students 

14 Maths Day  - Please see newsletter item (BEECH Assembly cancelled) 

14 Early Years Parent Support Group at Russell House 

19 Stay & Play – Early Years Hub 

19 BIRCH & BEECH Class only – Greek Arena Event in school 2.15pm, come and 
watch our parade! 

21 
 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 
 

Monday 24th – Friday 28th October 2016 
HALF TERM – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 


